
The I-94 Admission
Record

If you cannot access your electronic I-94 arrival record online, or if your admission to the
U.S. was recorded incorrectly, please contact a local CBP Deferred Inspection Site or Port
of Entry (POE) to have your I-94 record corrected. To locate the closest CBP Deferred
Inspection Site, visit the CBP's locator.

For more information about the electronic I-94 admission record, please visit the I-94
Frequently Asked Questions and Fact Sheet.

If you are entering the U.S. by air or sea, United States Customs and Border Protection (CBP) will
record your arrival electronically. We recommend that you access and print your electronic
admission record (I-94 record) by visiting www.cbp.gov/i94 and entering the required
information as it appears on the travel document you used to enter the United States.

https://www.cbp.gov/document/guidance/deferred-inspection-sites
https://www.cbp.gov/sites/default/files/assets/documents/2016-Mar/i-94-automation-fact-sheet.pdf
https://www.cbp.gov/sites/default/files/assets/documents/2016-Mar/i-94-automation-fact-sheet.pdf
https://www.cbp.gov/travel/international-visitors/i-94

